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William M. Windsor
3924 Lower Roswell Road * Marietta, GA 30068 * 770-578-1094 * Fax: 770-578-1057
May 6, 2011
Mr. Paul Howard, Jr.

Fulton County District Attorney

136 Pryor Street – Third Floor

Atlanta, GA 30303-3477

Fax: 404-893-2769

Dear Mr. Howard:

I wrote to you in February asking you to advise the grand jury that they have the power to investigate the criminal acts of nine federal judges in Atlanta.  This is one of the most serious issues that our country has ever faced.  You ignored my letter and these criminal acts.  This is a violation of 18 U.S.C.§4, and I am today approaching the Grand Jury directly to investigate violation of this statute by you and your office as well as the criminal charges against federal judges operating in Fulton County, Georgia.
As you are well aware, you and your office have no authority over the grand jury.  I am at this time delivering Personal and Confidential letters to each member of the Grand Jury.  If you or anyone with Fulton County interferes with the delivery of these envelopes, I believe you will be committing additional crimes.

It is you responsibility to ensure that these envelopes are delivered.  Please ask someone to call me to confirm that these were placed into the hands of each Grand Juror.  If I do not receive such confirmation, I will come to your office to speak with the grand jurors as they enter and leave your office.  If the grand jurors report that they did not receive the Personal and Confidential envelope from me, I will call the police.
Please call me.  I carry my cell phone at all times – 404-606-1885.  
Sincerely,

William M. Windsor

bill@LawlessAmerica.com

Office: 770-578-1094

Fax: 770-578-1057

Cell: 404-606-1885
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